
Our ref: TMW/NPE

September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 12 Pastoral Evening, Thursday 8th September, 6:00-6:45pm

I would like to invite you to our Sixth Form Pastoral Evening for parents/carers of our new Year 12 students
on Thursday 8th September at 6pm in the School Hall.  Studying A levels and/or BTEC qualifications can be a
very demanding experience for students.

You will receive information about the procedures and systems that are in place in the Sixth Form.  I will be
covering information on the following areas:

Expectations Enrichment 16-19 bursary
Consortium arrangements Future paths Academic and pastoral support
Assessment Sixth Form procedures

Additionally, I would like to make you aware of two short videos which offer advice and guidance to
parents/carers of sixth form students:

Independence and Communication: click here
Grades and coping with pressure: click here

I look forward to meeting you on Thursday.  Please confirm attendance using this form.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Thomas Marlow
Director of Post-16 Education

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA
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